Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: FW: S0004-02 Dumping at Sea - New Applicaticn from Dublin Port Company

From: Karin Dubsky <kdubsky@coastwatch.org>

Sent: 25 April 2019 17:39

To: Eve O'Sullivan <E.OSullivan@epa.ie>

Subject: Re: S0004-02 Dumping at Sea - New Application from Dublin Port Company

Dear Eva

Thank you very much for sharing this application.

Three quick comments:

1. The Hammon lane metal squishing and export is on the S side of the Liffey estuary and from watching the loading I
would expect some increase in heavy metal readings in sediments here. I see there is no sample site near there.

Is that because no dredging is required in this area? Or if dredging is planned would it be wise to add a sample site here.
2. A quick look at the sediment analyses at the 12 sample sites show Dub 86 results to be significantly higher than the
rest for a good few parameters { PAHs especially) Is there a logical reason for this? Should one take a second sample in
the same area?

3. The government archaeologist note sets out requirements to be met re further checks of archaeology. What happens
next?

Finally - when is our next DAs committee meeting ? @
N

v best Karin SO

Good afternoon,

Re: Reg No S0004-02 Dumping at Seoa;a@rmit Application from Dublin Port Company

N\

O
| am writing to advise that Dublin %ort Company has applied to the Agency on 11 April 2019 for a permit
in respect of Dublin Port. The request and associated documentation can be accessed on our

website www.epa.ie.

The Agency will have regard to any submission/observation you wish to make in relation to this permit
application. Submissions/abservations can be sent to the undersigned in writing or by email.

You can also set up an RSS Feed to this application; you will then be notified by email alert every time
new information is uploaded to this application on our website.

Regards

Eve O’Sullivan

Programme Officer | Environmental Licensing
Environmental Protection Agency

Tel: +353 53 9160600
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